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In 2008 the Fort Lauderdale Police Department Violent Crimes Unit charged Breon 
Davis, B/M, 04/12/89 with multiple armed robberies.  Davis was convicted and placed 
on felony probation. 
 
While on probation, Davis committed an additional armed robbery on May 21, 2011 
and was charged accordingly.  As a result, Davis was adjudicated as a Career 
Offender and remained in the custody of Broward Sheriff’s Office, Main Jail, until 
being released on May 8, 2012.  Davis’ conditions for release were probation and a 
curfew of 10:00 P.M. to 6:00 A.M.    
 
On July 19, 2012, Fort Lauderdale Police Career Criminal Unit Detectives and 
Probation Officers conducted a random curfew check at Davis’ residence and he was 
not home.  Probation obtained a Violation of Probation warrant for Davis and the 
Career Criminal Unit issued a BOLO (Be On the Look Out) to road patrol officers. 
 
On July 29, 2012, a Fort Lauderdale Police Officer responded to the 2600 block of 
South Federal Highway for a disturbance.  This officer recognized Davis from the 
issued BOLO.  Davis attempted to evade being identified and provided the officer with 
a false name.  The officer utilized a Department-issued fingerprint scanner and 
positively identified Davis.  Davis was taken into custody for the Violation of Probation 
warrants and providing a false name to a law enforcement officer. 
 
On August 29, 2013, Davis attended a sentencing hearing before the Honorable 
Judge Backman.  During this hearing, Davis rejected a plea deal offering him a prison 
sentence of (15) fifteen years.  Judge Backman ultimately sentenced Davis to (3) 
three life terms in prison.    
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